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January 7th, 2019 
 
 
 
 
Prof. Enrique Quiroga-González 
 
 
 
On behalf of the 2019 IMRC Organization, we are pleased to inform you that your symposium 
proposal “A4 Nanostructured Materials and Nanotechnology: Synthesis, properties and 
theory” has been accepted as part of the scientific program for the XXVIII International Materials 
Research Congress, which will take place on August 18-23, 2019 in Cancún, México. 
 
As Symposium Organizer, your main activities will be to promote your symposium, propose a tutorial 
if it is within your plans, seek the participation of invited speakers who will set the orientation of your 
symposium program, select the oral and poster contributions that will form your final program, and 
allocate them to the assigned schedule. 

In the additional file you will find a short list of instructions for symposium organizers that will be useful 
in the preparation of your program. 
 
Please note that the days of the symposium you organize will be assigned once the abstract reception 
date is closed and may be any of the days of the Congress (August 18-23, 2019). 
 
For further information do not hesitate to contact us or send an e-mail to imrc.so2019@mrs-
mexico.org.mx 
 
We look forward to working together for a great IMRC! 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
The Chairs of IMRC 2019 

 

Nabil Bassim, McMaster University 

Jose Luis Rodríguez, IPICYT 

Jonah Erlebacher, John Hopkins University 

Rodolfo Zanella, CCADET-UNAM
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